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Dear God, 

Thank you for the example of the Saints.

I desire to join in their company, worshiping You 

forever in Heaven.

Please help me follow their footsteps, and Yours, 

Jesus Christ.

Please help me to conform myself to Your image, 

seeking Your will in all things, as the Saints did.

Please help me to devote myself, and all that I do, 

to Your glory, and to the service of my neighbors.

Amen.

‘WELL DONE!’ to the following pupils 
who received special awards this 

week:

Year 1 – Rory, Arthur A, Florence

Year 2 – Alannah, Finley, Evie

Year 3 – Pietro, Milo, Isaac

Year 4 – Emmy, Flo, Alex

Year 5 – James, Sam, Stella

Year 6 – Sofia, Imogen, Ellen

Message from the Headteacher

Welcome back to yet another busy term at Holy 
Trinity. We have lots of activities and events planned 
in the run up to Christmas, so please keep an eye on 
dates for your diaries.

It was lovely to see so many of you at Parents’
Evenings this week.  Hopefully you have all received a 
copy of your child’s end of year objectives. The 
expectation is that your child should achieve 80% of 
these objectives by the year-end. 

On Wednesday we attended the Feast of All Saints 
Mass and celebrated the Christian Saints. Our 
thoughts also turned to those whom we have loved 
who are no longer with us. 

A reminder that the shoebox appeal boxes need to be 
returned to school on Monday 6th November. The 
boxes will be collected by T4U and taken to their 
depot in Evesham ready to be transported to places 
such as Romania and Armenia. The shoeboxes will be 
given to vulnerable children through schools, 
nurseries, hospitals and orphanages. Thank you to all 
the families who have already donated. For further 
information, please visit 
http://teams4u.com/shoebox-appeal

To commemorate Armistice Day and Remembrance 
Sunday we are selling British Legion poppies in school 
throughout next week. The Year 6 children and JLT 
will also be attending a special service of 
Remembrance at the War Memorial in Chipping 
Norton on Thursday 9th November at 9:30am. Please 
feel free to attend. 

I hope you all have a safe bonfire weekend and enjoy 
the Autumn colours. 

http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk/


Diary Dates for Autumn Term

Monday 7th November
Deadline for Christmas Shoebox appeal – see 
Headteacher message for further details

Tuesday 7th November

Individual/Family Photos

Please arrive at the school office from 8:30am 
if you would like your child to have a photo taken 
with a sibling not attending Holy Trinity. 

Thursday 9th November
Year 6 and JLT to attend a Remembrance 
Service at the War Memorial 9:30am. Please 
join us.

Friday 17th November
Children in Need day (Wear PJs and/or Onesies)
(Further details from the JLT to follow)

Friday 1st December PTA Christmas Bingo

Tuesday 5th December Flu Vaccination (nasal spray) for Years R, 1,2,3,4

Wednesday 6th December Whole school trip to the Pantomime in C/N

Friday 8th December Reception Nativity - 1:30pm

Tuesday 12th December KS1 Nativity (1:30pm and 6:00pm)

Thursday 14th December KS2 Carol Service (1:30pm and 6:00pm)

Friday 15th December
Christmas Lunch (Wear Christmas jumper and 
own clothes)

Tuesday 19th December Whole School Mass at 9:10am

Finish for Christmas at 12:05pm.


